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Statement of the Under-Secretary-



 2 

Le Programme a également traversé des moments difficiles pendant la pandémie de 

COVID-19. Malheureusement, de nombreux programmes de formation n’a pu être tenu en 
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building efforts. In his broader role, and under my direct supervision, he will implement a 

strategic and integrated management of our training efforts, leveraging partnerships and 

replicating good practices across the Office of Legal Affairs. 

 

I would be remiss if I did not express my sincere gratitude to the previous Secretary 

of the Advisory Committee on the Programme of Assistance, Ms. Jessica Elbaz, and to the 

Secretary of the Sixth Committee, Mr. Huw Llewelyn, who performed the functions of 

Secretary of the Advisory Committee in the interim.  

 

Mr. Chair, distinguished delegates, 

I thank you for your continuous support for the Programme of Assistance, and I wish 

you a successful session. 

 

*** 


